
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 26 AUGUST 2008


EX.223/08
REFERENCES FROM INFRASTRUCTURE AND SCRUTINY 



COMMITTEE – IMPROVING THE CITY COUNCIL’S ENVIRONMENTAL PERFORMANCE

Portfolio
Environment and Infrastructure

Subject Matter

A Minute Excerpt from the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 31 July 2008 (IOS.62/08) regarding responses from the Executive was considered.  The Committee had raised issues relating to electricity usage and business travel by Members and staff.  The Chairman of the Committee praised the performance of the Council in this regard and stressed the importance of making further improvements in the future.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive welcome the comments of the Corporate Resources Overview & Scrutiny Committee and note the progress which had been made and the possibility of the need to make investments so that future improvements can be made in this area.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the reference from the Infrastructure Overview & Scrutiny Committee







